
 

      
 

 

 
 
 

  
 
 
“P”  11   (2022) 
 
Albany, New York 

  
 September 28, 2022 
 
 
           TO:  All Enforcement Agencies 
 
SUBJECT:  License Plate Stickers 
 
Due to COVID-related production and supply chain delays for obtaining printing 
materials, please be advised that DMV has begun production and distribution of license 
plate stickers with two different watermarks within the same sticker year (see attached 
samples).  Both versions of the stickers are valid and authentic.   
 
A customer operating a vehicle or towing a trailer that displays one of these license 
plate stickers should have a corresponding registration document for proof of 
registration.  Additionally, DMV suggests that law enforcement officers look up the 
plate number electronically to assist in determining the validity of the registration, 
especially for situations where the operator is not present, and the registration 
document cannot be presented.   
  
Please share this information with appropriate members of your staff.  Thank you. 

 
Mark J.F. Schroeder 
Commissioner  
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